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Newsletter – 18/11/2019 

We are learning: 

We had a lovely friendship week ending with an assembly where the children each 

gave their friend a friendship bracelet they had made. We also launched our 

friendship tree. If we see a child being a good friend, they can earn a token that will 

go on the friendship tree in nursery. 

 

This week we are starting ‘People who help us theme.’ We will be having a doctor and 

a post lady coming to talk to us about how they help us. The children will be making 

emergency vehicles in the creative area and role playing fire fighters outdoors. 

 

From ‘child’s voice’, the children have told us they would like to learn more about 

magnets so this week we are go to do some investigating to see what is and isn’t 

magnetic. They also want to learn more about spiders so we are going to make a giant 

outdoor spider web. We will be able to practice our threading and weaving skills 

which we learnt last week.  

 

Children in Need. 

The children all looked fantastic on Friday and we raised £49.40. Thank you very 

much for your support and contributions  

 

Word of the Week: 

This week we are having a logo challenge. We will see which logos are familiar to our 

children.  

 

Focus Story 

This week we are going to look at different non-fiction books about different jobs 

with the theme people who help us. For instance, a nurse, a paramedic and the fire 

service etc. We will talk to the children about what they do in their job role. 

 

Focus Song 

Our focus song this week is called ‘Being a Spider’. 

 

WOW Books 

Please remember to bring your WOW books back to nursery. The children love to 

share with us what they have been doing at home. 

 

Wow Book Challenge: 

Can you draw a picture or take a photograph of someone who helps you? 
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Forest School 

In Forest School, the older children are going to start making a Christmas surprise! 

 

The younger children have been reading Elmer. They have been searching for his 

colours in Forest School.  

 

Let’s Grow Project 

Hula the Pineapple is coming back to nursery this week. She is bringing some biscuits 

for us to decorate. 

 

Attendance 

We have joint winners this week. Both the Caterpillars and the Butterflies got 97% 

attendance. Well Done. 

Ladybirds 91% 

Ducklings 87% 

 

Library Books 

Remember to bring your library book in so you can swap it on your library day. 

Miss Grace’s library:   

Ducklings change their books on a Monday. 

Ladybirds change their books on a Tuesday. 

Butterflies change their books on a Wednesday. 

Caterpillars change their books on a Thursday. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Parents Evening is on Tuesday 19th November 2019.  

 

Parent Governor 

We have two vacancies for Parent Governors. If you are interested or have any 

questions, please see Mrs. Fletcher in the office.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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